
Welcome to the Black Horse Inn, Byworth, Petworth, 
West Sussex, GU28 0HL.

Thank you for choosing to visit us!

When shown to your table or seating area please remain seated with your 
guests and children. Well behaved dogs are always welcome, but they must 

be on a lead and remain ‘attached’ to their human companion at all times!

We will come to you to take orders, deliver food and drinks, and 
complete payments. These rules are in place to keep everyone safe. 
Please bear with us, service times may be slightly longer than normal. 

However, we are trying our hardest to offer a great experience in a safe 
environment whilst following government laws and guidance.

In line with the government regulations, we require that all guests 
register their details to assist with contact tracing.

 

Scan the QR code above which will take you to a secure online form 
allowing you to check-in to this venue.

Please keep your confirmation of check-in open, or save it, for a member of the 
team to view. As per government rules, we must refuse service to anyone that 

is not willing to comply with the new laws.

If you cannot scan the QR code, please visit 
*****************************
on your mobile device to check-in.

If you do not have a mobile device please let a member of the team know and 
we can input your details for you.

Thank you for your continued support!

Team Black Horse


